
 
12/3/2018 

Hey Band!  
 

1. Thank you to everyone that made it to the Marching Band Awards and Potluck! An 
event like this doesn’t happen without you all going that extra mile for the planning, 
food preparation, and decorations. Thank you for making it a great celebration of a 
memorable season! (Students, please see Mr. Lemons if you were unable to attend.) 

 
2. Did you hear? We’re going to Walt Disney World during Spring Break 2020! Our first trip 

meeting is Monday, January 14, 2019 at 6:30 PM in the MHS Auditorium. 
 

3. Students interested in participating in Band Secret Santa can sign up using the link in 
their Symphonic/Concert/Jazz Band Course Updates in Schoology. TODAY is the deadline 
to sign up. Presents should be wrapped/bagged and delivered to your band final. There 
will also be an Ugly Holiday Sweater Contest during your band final. Win some great 
prizes! 
 

4. The Concert/Symphonic Band vests and bowties have arrived. Please stop by the music 
office to get your order. Don’t forget to have a button up dress white shirt, solid black 
dress pants, black socks, and black dress shoes to go with the vest and tie.  

 
5. The Holiday Gala is December 4 and 5 at 6:30 PM. Symphonic Band and Jazz Band 

perform on Tuesday, and Concert Band performs on Wednesday. We look forward to 
two great nights celebrating the holidays with the entire MHS Music Department! 

 
6. The Longmont Holiday Parade is December 8 at 5:00 PM. We will not provide a bus for 

transportation for this parade. Please plan on meeting us near the RTD Park and Ride at 
Roosevelt Park by or before 4:00 PM. Uniforms will be the same as the Mead Parade of 
Lights (uniforms, no hats. Band beanies or festive holiday hats are okay!). We will award 
a prize to the student with the best light display. Equipment trailer info TBA. 
 

7. Interested in a Mead Pep Band shirt? You can see the design and order using a link in 
the Mead Bands Group in Schoology. We need quantities and sizes as soon as possible, 
you do NOT need to pay until January. $14 
 

8. We’re looking for student volunteers! Come share your musical knowledge and play 
along with 6th-8th grade students at High Plains School in Loveland. Saturday, December 
15th from 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM (free lunch included). Details in Schoology!  

 


